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Undertaking J1.9

Provide further information with respect to a new capital project to replace the King Street West

Nipissing project.

In the hearing the question was presented as though the King Street West Nipissing job formed part of

the 2009 Rate Application. It does not. The project in question formed part of the 2008 capital budget

which is complete. The funds were reallocated and used on the Gary Street 44 kV rebuild where the

actual exceeded the estimated cost as a result of expanding the scope of the project.


